
An International Migrants Day Event  

All I want for Xmas is... 

On 21 July the Skills Funding Agency announced that ESOL (English for Speakers of Other Languages) courses for 

students receiving Job Seeker’s Allowance were to be cut with immediate effect. This has affected 16,000 

 individuals across the country. This is the 2nd cut to ESOL in the last 5 years and before it’s too late we believe 

it’s time to say a cut to ESOL is a cut too far! 

Come and join us for a FREE Breakfast 

Meet a migrant, share a story, help SAVE ESOL! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

On 20th July David Cameron said: ‘At the moment we have parts of the country where opportunities remain limited … 

where language remains a real barrier, where too many women from minority communities remain trapped outside the 

workforce, and where educational attainment is low.’ The following day cuts to ESOL were announced! 

Dudley College, Stir Bistro, Priory Rd 
Friday 18th Dec 8:30am to 9:30am  

We hope to see you there  

 

 

For more information call Dudley Students’ Union on  

01384363412 or email studentunion@dudleycol.ac.uk 


